
 
 
 

Grandparents Day 
Wednesday, November 25, 2015 

 
 
Thanksgiving is the time to express our gratitude for all the people who play such an important role 
in our lives. Please join us in continuing a family tradition here at Cornelia Connelly School.  We 
would be honored to have your daughter’s grandparents, or the special person(s) who fills that 
role, join her for a day of “thanksgiving” at school. 
 
We will begin the day with a small reception, include time in the classrooms, and conclude with 
Mass in the auditorium. We are looking forward to making this a most memorable way to begin the 
Thanksgiving Holiday! 
 
Please fill out the following information and return the form to the school office by October 30, so 
a formal invitation can be sent to the grandparents and/or special persons. 

 

Connelly Student Name:            

 

 

Grandparents/Special Person:           

Address:              

City:         State:    Zip Code:     

 

Grandparents/Special Person:           

Address:              

City:         State:    Zip Code:     

 

Grandparents/Special Person:           

Address:              

City:         State:    Zip Code:     

 

For more information, please call Aykesha Walker in the Development Office at  
(714) 776-1717, ext. 248 or awalker@connellyhs.org 

mailto:awalker@connellyhs.org

